Clippard

Déclaration

POP (Persistent Organic Pollutants)

In accordance to Regulation (EU) No. 2019/1021 of the European Parliament and
the Council of 20 June 2019 on Persistent Organic Pollutants, incorporates all of
the amendments and corrigenda to the “POP’s”. The latest amendment (EU)
2023/866 as of February 24, 2023 had added perfluorooctanoic (PFOA) to this list.

To the best of our knowledge, Clippard does not use or produce products that are
on the list of Persistent Organic Pollutants. These pollutants can accumulate in
living organisms and become a risk to health and environment. Examples are
Pesticides (DDT), Polychlorinated Biphenyl (PCBs mainly used in Electronics),
and Dioxins/Furans (Herbicides, Chlorine Bleach used in Pulp). Clippard does not
use any PFOA's concerning non-stick and stain resistant chemicals.

Clippard does not manufacture, produce, and/or assemble product containing
POP.

Any questions, please contact the Clippard representative listed below.

Tyra Marts, CIS
Date: 06/20/2023
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Quality Manager
Fairfield & Colerain Facility
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Office: (513) 521-4261 X 2124/1169
Cell: (937) 477-4934



